
 

 

Headteacher message 

We have made it! It has been an incredibly difficult      

fortnight with increasing COVID 19 numbers for both   

children and staff.  Year groups who have ben most 

affected have been contacted and additional measures, 

as advised by Merton Pubic Health,  are in place to 

attempt to stem the spread of the virus across the school.     

The measures will take us up until the end of this term.  

As yet we do not know what the situation will be post 

Christmas however we will let you know as soon as we 

can.  Let’s hope that we can resume our normal             

arrangements.  I understand that for a small number of 

you that the arrangements in those year groups were not 

ideal however I am sure you appreciate our efforts to 

keep your children and our staff as safe as possible.  

Thank you all for you full cooperation during this time. 

Dragons everywhere! 

For the first few weeks of next term, 

the whole school will be focusing on 

narrative skills with a dragon based 

theme: 

EYFS & KS1 are using ‘Tell me a Dragon’ and will focus 
on book making (EYFS), description & other        
narrative structures.  

KS2 are focusing on narrative writing from the text 
‘King of the Sky’.  

Year 3 – Character description  

Year 4 – Setting description  

Year 5 – An imagined journey  

Year 6 – Wolves in the Wall – A suspense piece.  

Good Luck! 

We would like to say farewell and good luck to 

Mrs Pegg who is leaving us. She has enjoyed her 

last few days at Bond with the children in          

Waterlily.  Thank you for your commitment to our 

Bond children and we wish you all the best  for 

the future Mrs Pegg  - we will miss amongst other 

things, your beautiful singing voice.  Thank you 

Mrs Pegg! 

Dates for diary 

 

 

                                                 

 Return to School 

Please remember that the children 

return to school on Wednesday  5th 

Attendance Stars! 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to the following classes for 
their attendance last week. 

KS2 - Lotus 

KS1 - Dahlia 

 

Our whole school target is 96% 

 

 

Thank you to ASDA for 

their generous donation of 

Christmas Eve Magic Boxes ! 

We would like to thank Pastor   

Mambara for his church’s contribu-

tion to supporting  our family ham-



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Today Year 6 enjoyed a fun afternoon to celebrate Christmas and all of their 
hard work this term. Children took part in a festive quiz, board games, and 
even watched some classic Christmas movies. We finished of the day with a 
dance party, where the children showed us all the latest moves. Watch this 
space as I think year 6 has some real talent emerging! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Waterlily singing 
`Rudolph the Red 
Nose Reindeer!. You 
sang it beautifully! 


